
Welcome to the Partnerships for a 
Healthier Charles County 

September 16, 2020 Virtual Meeting 



Ways to help our meeting go smoothly 
• Please mute your phones or computers if you are not 

speaking to the group. This will limit the background 
noise. 

• Put your questions into the chat box.  

• Send all agency updates and announcements by email 
to Kim Johnson at kjohnson@maryland.gov. We will 
make sure that they are sent out to all PHCC members 
after the meeting along with the presentation slides.  
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